
Year 3 
                          Newsletter      
               Friday 13th June 2025 

Welcome to the Year 3 newsletter. Can you believe we are in the last half term of the     
academic year? Time really does fly when you are having fun! We have a busy half term 
ahead. Read below to find out what we have been up to over the last few weeks. 

English 
In our English work we have started to look at 
persuasive writing. We are reading the book 
‘The Great Kapok Tree’ which is all about the 
trees and animals of the rainforest. Over the 
next few weeks the children 
will begin to learn how to write 
persuasively as well as thinking 
about climate change and how 
we can help our planet and the 
animals that live here. 
 

Our newsletter is sent 
out fortnightly to keep 

you up to date. 

Proud to make a positive impact. 

Maths 

In our maths lessons this week we have been 
learning all about different types of lines, 
whether they be vertical, horizontal,           
perpendicular or parallel! 
Test your children to see 
if they can identify the 
differences between each 
line! 

Summer reading Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

We all love reading here at Southridge and 
we know how important reading is. We would 
love it if you could encourage your child to 
take part in this summer’s reading challenge. 
Click the link  below to visit the website and 
learn more information. 

Summer Reading Challenge  

Glendale Countryside day 

We had a fantastic day at Glendale           
Countryside show. The children had the       
opportunity to learn all about the British 
countryside as well as having a chance to 
have a go at numerous fantastic activities. 
There were lots of different animals to see 
including sheep, cows, chickens, birds of prey 
and hounds, as well lots of agricultural      
machinery such as tractors, combined      
harvesters and many more! It was a really 
valuable experience for the children and one 
that they all enjoyed! 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


Upcoming Dates for the diary 

 

Monday 16th June—Year 3 Sports day 

Monday 23rd June— Meet Year 4 

Thursday 26th June—Coastal visit 

Tuesday 1st July—Drop in session to new year group 

Thursday 10th July—reports home to parents 

Friday 18th July—Break up for Summer holidays. 

We are two weeks into our final term of Year 3 and the children are enjoying all that we 
have to offer. With plenty of warm weather in the forecast, please remember to bring in a 
sun hat, your water bottles and apply your sun cream every morning and of course ensure 
children always bring a coat for any unexpected showers, so we can continue to enjoy some 
of our learning outdoors.  


